
Moville City Council 
AUGUST 6, 2014 
 
Mayor James Fisher called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Roll Call: Jake Thomas, Kirk Lubbers, Al Wingert and Russ Spotts are 
present, and Nate Bauer is absent this evening;   Spotts motioned to approve the agenda, seconded by Wingert; Wingert motioned 
to approve minutes from 7/16/14 seconded by Thomas;  All motions were approved and accepted. 
 
Jerry Sailer provided an update on the Fire Department activities and recent meeting to evaluate the City’s ISO rating. 
 
No bids were received to move or demolish the house located at 532 S. 3

rd
 Street. Spotts motioned to approve Resolution to form a 

contract for the demolition of the house, seconded by Wingert, bids to be received at City Hall on or before September 15, all ayes 
motion approved and accepted.   Jodi Corbin was present to discuss her house located on Frontage Road, wanted to hear if the 
council was interested in purchasing the property for future development.  At this time some felt that the home was not an eyesore 
and could be utilized as current purpose. 
 
Clerk Stender notified everyone to stop and look at the skate park before the meeting so the current condition could be discussed, 
Rain has caused the swelling of exposed compressed cardboard and it is coming apart.  Mike is aware of situation and new covering 
has been ordered but will not be delivered until indemnification issues can be resolved with the builder.  Attorney Metcalf updated 
the council on the research concerning skate park issues, he is completing a due diligence to make sure we have the bases covered.  
He will provide an update at the next meeting. 
 
Thomas motioned to approve the Meadows Liquor License, seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion carried.  
 
With no further business, Wingert motioned to adjourn seconded byThomas, all ayes, motion approved, meeting closed at 6:35 p.m. 
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